
 

 

 

Press Release 

OFFICE OF THE ELECTORAL COMMISSION 

8th June 2020 

For Your Information and release to public 

 

RE: Update on registration statistics  

 

 

As the tentative dates of the upcoming Presidential Elections have been 

announced, the commission wishes to update the press and members of the 

public on registration statistics up to May 2020.  

1352 updates have been made between January and May to the voters 

register, of this 692 were registrations comprising of 608 first time voter 

registration. 

There are also 41 outstanding rectifications from the NIN mismatch as 

communicated in Friday’s press conference. The list of NIN mismatch will be 

published on the Commission’s Facebook page as well as website.  

The commission would like to at this time remind all voters that it is imperative 

that their names are correct and registered on the voters’ register for them to 

be able to participate in the upcoming Presidential Elections. 
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